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Design-Build Section 8 - 15% Line and Grade Public 

Information Meeting ï Open House  

June 11, 2013 
 



More than 180 people attended the Florida Department of Transportationôs public 

meeting open house on June 11, 2013 to review the 15% Line and Grade plans for 

Section 8 of the Wekiva Parkway. Section 8 includes the parkway interchange with I-

4 and State Road 417 in Sanford.  

 

Those attending the meeting at The Rock Church in Sanford were able to view 

project exhibits, plans, a PowerPoint presentation and to ask questions of FDOT and 

other project team staff. Nearly 20 people submitted written comments as a result of 

the meeting. The meeting also allowed the public to review and comment on 

preliminary design changes since the Project Development and Environmental 

(PD&E) Study. 

 

 

 












